

CONNECTION

Industry Newsletter



Happy New Year!

As the beginning of the 2023 year starts, I find myself looking back at all of the progress our industry made last year to restart and rebuild the tradeshow and meetings industry and I am excited for what we will all achieve together this year.

It is an honor to serve as your 2023 Chair and I am beyond grateful to work alongside a very talented board that has been busy planning an amazing year! We have some great events planned that we are sure you are not going to want to miss.

We look forward to seeing you soon at one of our educational sessions, social events, and/or our monthly Coffee Convos and wish you a successful year.



